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Make The Most of Summer 
Summer is brimming with amazing potential for your family!

For most, summer means you’ll be spending more time together.  
Maybe you’ll take a long vacation or a road trip.  This summer we 
want to challenge families to be intentional with how you spend 
this extra time.  We want you to do your summer on purpose, 
viewing it as a unique opportunity to invest in those you love the 
most.  Below are a few questions to help you be intentional this 
summer in a way that fits your family:

•  What are three words that would describe your ideal summer?

•  Ask your kids, “What do you hope we get to do this summer?”

• What do you want to learn about your kids?

• Are there any new skills you want your kids to learn that you 
could be a part of?

•  Are there any service projects or mission trips you could help with 
as a family?

• By the end of the summer, what are a few fun activities you and 
your family can do tougher that you normally wouldn’t?
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Move Up Sunday! 

Preview Sunday is June 9th. 
Kindergarteners, Fourth 
Graders and Sixth Graders will 
get to preview their new 
classrooms. 

Move Up Sunday is June 
23rd.  Please make sure to 
meet their new teachers and 
small group leaders! 

VBS: ROAR 

Registration is now open for 
our VBS on June 24 - 28th. 
Parents, download the forms 
online or pick them up at 
KidsPoint.  Children must be 4 
years old by June 24th to 
attend.  

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWSLETTER 
Partnering With Parents
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Serve This Summer  

Summer is one of our favorite seasons at Grace Point Church.  
We have fun summer activities for the kids to connect at church.  
We can’t do this without a great group of volunteers. Consider 
helping this summer, whether it is filling in for our regular 
volunteers while they are on vacation, getting to know a small 
group of kids, checking in kids at the check in booth,  or helping 
with Vacation Bible School.  In whatever capacity, we would love 
for you to join the Children’s Ministry Team this summer.  For 
more information contact gaby@gracepointsd.com

Faith News Musical              
We had a wonderful musical last month with our kids singing all 
about God and His Good News!  Congratulation to Branden and 
the team for this wonderful production!
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Check It Out: New 
Themes for Early 
Childhood, KidsPoint, 
& Ignite 

Early Childhood
We are going to Power Up 
through the next two months 
with the hope of creating a 
super fun and engaging 
experience for preschoolers to 
learn about the Fruits of the 
Spirit - what happens when we 
are connected to Jesus, the real 
power source. 

KidsPoint & Ignite
God created us in His image, 
and He sent His Son, Jesus, to 
show us the way to live. He also 
know we would need help; 
that’s why He sent us the Holy 
Spirit.  With the power of the 
Spirit, we can produce fruit that 
points others to Jesus.  This 
summer kids will discover what 
the Apostle Paul calls the fruit of 
the Spirit. Through the Spirit, we 
can Transform to be more like 
Christ. 


